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Dear Friends and Colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the 11th International Workshop on 

Seismic Microzoning and Risk Reduction to be held in Granada, Spain, from 
October 3rd to 5th, 2016, and kindly request the distribution of this announcement 
among your colleagues.  

The workshop is focused to discuss methodologies and results on Earthquakes, 
Engineering Seismology, Seismic Hazard, Earthquake Engineering, Seismic Risk, 
Earthquake Disaster Mitigation and Management, and other related subjects applicable 
in urban areas.  

Lessons learnt from recent earthquakes make clear a persistent need to evaluate and 
reducing the seismic risk, especially in populated areas. Therefore, a reliable and not 
expensive evaluation of seismic hazard, earthquake hazards, vulnerability, and 
damage aimed at risk reduction to be worldwide applied is needed. Additionally, a 
better assessment and understanding of the seismic risk application-oriented is 
achieved when there is a closer cooperation among earthquake engineers, engineering 
seismologists and civil protection technicians. Thus, this Workshop is organized to 
bring together innovative academics and risk reduction experts to a common forum. 

Researchers, professionals, risk experts or practitioners and emergency managers are 
encouraged to participate and contribute to the scientific sessions, possibly able to 
promote multidisciplinary discussions and developments.  

Both oral and poster presentations are welcome. PhD students and post-doc 
researchers are especially welcome. 

This two and a half-day workshop provides a unique opportunity to meet and share 
ideas, results, and practical experiences about new methods and pragmatic tools to 
assess, mitigate, and respond to earthquakes at urban scale. The workshop stresses 
the importance of a multi-disciplinary approach in Earthquake Disaster Prevention. 

Please find details of this workshop by visiting our website at: 

http://iagpds.ugr.es



 

Prospective authors are invited to submit full (original) research papers in electronic 
format via email to the Workshop secretariat: 

loc_11iwsmrr@ugr.es. 

We request you to forward this email to your colleagues/researchers/PhD students in 
order to promote the workshop. 

Thank you for your attention and hope we meet in Granada next October. 

Best regards, 

 

The Organizing Committee 

 

Prof. Francisco Vidal     Prof. Takahisa Enomoto 

fvidal@ugr.es       enomot01@kanagawa-u.ac.jp   

Prof. Manuel Navarro     Prof. Kazuoh Seo 

mnavarro@ual.es       kazuohseo@k04.itscom.net  
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